St. Bridget PSR

October 2018



I

The Month of the Holy Rosary

The Wednesdays in October the 3rd through 7th grade will recite the rosary. Mrs. Brown, a long time parishioner will lead the children. We will recite a mystery a week and pray a decade together. We will be doing this right after Bible study in the cafeteria, around 7 pm.

"The month of October each year is dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary. This is primarily due to the fact that the liturgical feast of Our Lady of the Rosary is celebrated annually on October 7th." St. Dominic received the Holy Rosary directly from the Blessed Virgin in 1206. Mary appeared and consoled and encouraged him.

Looking Ahead:

October 8-Parent Meeting for First Reconciliation @ 6:30 in room 109.

October 17th-NO PSR

The home lesson is making a Joy Jar with your family. You should have received the information.

October 21-First Reconciliation Enrollment @ 10 Mass.

October 31-NO PSR

Halloween! Be safe and save leftover candy for Fall Festival.

November 4-Fall Festival
Come check out our Saint Walk!

For those of you who have children that are completing their lessons at home please be sure they are reading a chapter a week.

Have them submit their scores of the chapter review to me.

Also, if possible try to let me know when they will miss and when they will return to the classroom. We miss them!

Our Blessed Lady taught him how to say the rosary and asked him to preach this devotion and to teach others to pray it as well."

http://www.setonmagazine.com/catholi c/spirituality/october-the-month-of-theholy-rosary





We have decided on a Saint Walk for our booth! It is similar to a cake walk, but we will learn about some important Saints.

I sent home a sign-up sheet for the day. Please help in any way that works for your family.

Please return the sign-up sheet so I can develop a schedule.

I can be reached at <u>mgeatley@sbkschool.org</u> or 314-560-9665.